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Dáta 24 Meán Fómhair 2020       

 

 

 

 

A Thusmitheoirí/ caomhnóirí agus foireann/Dear Parents and Staff, 

 

 

Go raibh maith agaibh uilig/Thanks to all for your continued cooperation at this time. 

 

 

Táimid uilig ag tarraingt le chéile  ag obair go crua ag iarraidh cosc a chur ar Covid 19 a 

scaipeadh.    Pupils, parents/guardians and staff are working very hard together to 

prevent the spread of Covid-19 in Scoil Fhionáin. 

 

 

We do not have any confirmed positive cases of Covid-19 in the school. 

 

 

But, should we ever have one in the future, here’s what will happen: 

 

 

 The school must take Public Health advice. 

 The school must respect Confidentiality and Data Protection Law. 

 The HSE will tell us who will have to restrict movements and not attend school. 

 The school will follow strictly the advice of the HSE. 

 

 

If the HSE gives us information for parents/guardians, we will pass it on to you 

straightaway. 

 

Beidh tuilleadh eolais againn sa Nuachtlitir i Mí Dheireadh Fómhair .   Information about 

how we are adapting to changes will be published in our October newsletter, re sport, 

music, assembly,  parent teacher meetings etc. Please ring us if you would like to speak 

to your child’s teacher in the meantime. 

 

Le meas,  

 

An tAthair James Gillespie  (Chairperson) 

 

 

Caitriona ‘Uí Cheallaigh   (Principal/Secretary Board of Management ) 
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